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Océober LF, 1970

The Reverend Andrew I. Young
41 Exchange Place Southeast
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Reverend Young:

We are looking forward for you to serve in our worship
service on December 13, 1970 at 9:30 a.m. Please send to us
your sermon topic, scripture readdng, time and place of arrival
and departure as soon as possible.

Looking forward with great anticipation to your coming.

I pray bhat God will look upon you and guide you in the great
tasks that are yours.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Andrew L. Johnson
The Chaplain
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